
From: Jun Zhang 

Sent: Friday, November 26, 2021 12:46 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Written correspondence regarding the 2 Condo Towers Development at 0 John 
Birchall Rd. 

Hi Councillor Castro Liu, 

Firstly thank you for creating a platform for us to vent our frustration regarding the 
Condo Development Proposal. 

As the home owner of 6 Tyndall Ave. Richmond Hill we are vehemently against this 
proposal.  

Instead approving the site for condo development we would highly appreciate it if the 
site is used to improve  

the community amenities. Building 2 to 3 public tennis courts would be really good for 
the community. 

Or building a strip mall where there is a day care center would highly help the working 
couples in the neighbourhood and areas around. 

Building 2 high density high-rise condo towers in the low density neighbourhood would 
dramatically increase the security concern of this quiet neighbourhood, which means 
more police patrolling is needed. Currently we have no more than 200 units in the entire 
neighbourhood. Now adding 650 more units is just ignorant, which would have meant 
more than triple the size of the existing residents.  

Thank you again for collecting our written correspondence on behalf of the residents 
here. 

p.s. When is the ward 3 election? I would be more than happy to vote for Councillor 
Castro Liu to represent 

our interest.  

Cheers, 

Yue & Jun  

6 Tyndall Ave. Richmond Hill 
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